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To whom it may concern,

We have lived in Bringelly "k /o criginally chose this area to live in as we desired to live in a
rural suburb with space (uEEENESIIIRERS to run around and enjoy the serenity and fresh air whilst not being too far
away from schools/shops etc.

Although we initially were keen to remain here for a long time, if not enjoy our future retirement here, this is no longer
the plan with the upcoming airport. We do not wish to remain in a suburb that will be populated, have a major city and
no longer be the rural community that we currently love and enjoy. We have accepted the fact that the birth of the
airport means the end of our time living here in this community.

In regards to the latest proposed zoning, we find it confusing and unsettling that we have been marked as
"Agribusiness' land. We have been unable to get clear answers as to how this will effect our land value for the future
resale of our property and this has now become our primary concern.

L . We have had to work very hard to
have what we now have and we are very concerned that after all that we nave worked so hard to achieve for both our
and our children's futures, we have in fact done us all a disservice by buying in an area that (unfortunately for us) is
now gaining an airport.

We feel that the land we are residing on would be better suited to be some sort of 'mixed business' zoning in the form
of a "Southern Gateway' to the airport especially as we are surrounded closely by proposed major roads, the
Aerotropolis precinct and a proposed World Trade Centre. We feel that agricultural businesses would not only look
out of place in such an area but we also feel that allowing zoning of 'mixed businesses' would be of benefit to
ourselves by allowing our land to be bought for wider purposes then the limitations that are currently placed on it. We
also feel that this is of benefit to the future community of Bringelly also by allowing our area to be developed in a way
that could best serve the community and best utilise the resources that surround )

We thank you for taking the time to read our submission and takihg our perspectives into consideration.

Kind Regards,
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